INTERNATIONAL INDIAN PUBLIC SCHOOL - RIYADH

19 May 2025 REF:IIPS/PRL/25-26/20
Reschedule of Kho-Kho Competition_
Grade IV (2025-26)

Dear Parents,

Please be informed that the Kho-Kho Competition for Grade 1V, originally scheduled for
17 April 2025, has been rescheduled to Monday 26 May 2025.

Students are requested to wear P.E uniform and sport shoes.

Anticipating your enthusiastic participation.

Best Regards,
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